
 
 

Coronavirus Update 
11th May 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers 

 

Following the Prime Minister’s “Cornoavirus Road Map” announcement last 

night, I am sure that you have many questions and concerns.  School 

leaders share these questions and concerns and need clarification too.  

 

At the moment, for us at St. Finbar’s, there is no change to the guidance.  

The message remains the same; that it is safer to be at home.  

 School remains closed until further notice 

 The children of key workers and any children who are deemed to be 

vulnerable (with social services support) can continue to access 

childcare at the Matthew Arnold Hub if they have to 

 All children continue to have daily access to home learning activities 

and  

 All parents can contact school via the school email address.  

 

In spite of last night’s announcement schools have not yet received any 

information to support them with the possibility of starting a phased return 

for some year groups. 

School leaders will need clear guidance and support in planning for a safe 

return for all children and staff members. Please be reassured that we will 

only open when it is safe to do so.  

 

As always, please try not to worry.  Our plan is to continue to; 

 

 provide activities for home learning 

 keep you updated 

 support each other within the Finbar Family. 

 

Once we know more we will let you know.   

Please stay safe and take care.  

 

God bless 

 
J Conley 

 
 


